Reference: FS478389044
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 22/0900/0OUT
Address: The Stag BreweryLower Richmond RoadMortlakeLondonSW14 7ET

Proposal: Hybrid application to include:1. Demolition of existing buildings (except the Maltings and the fagade of the
Bottling Plant and former Hotel), walls, associated structures, site clearance and groundworks, to allow for the
comprehensive phased redevelopment of the site:2. Detailed application for the works to the east side of Ship Lane which
comprise:a. Alterations and extensions to existing buildings and erection of buildings varying in height from 3 to 9 storeys
plus a basement of one to two storeys below ground to allow for residential apartments; flexible use floorspace for retail,
financial and professional services, café/restaurant and drinking establishment uses, offices, non-residential institutions
and community use and boathouse; Hotel / public house with accommodation; Cinema and Offices.b. New pedestrian,
vehicle and cycle accesses and internal routes, and associated highway worksc. Provision of on-site cycle, vehicle and
servicing parking at surface and basement leveld. Provision of public open space, amenity and play space and
landscapinge. Flood defence and towpath worksf. Installation of plant and energy equipment3. Outline application, with all
matters reserved for works to the west of Ship Lane which comprise:a. The erection of a single storey basement and
buildings varying in height from 3 to 8 storeysb. Residential developmentc. Provision of on-site cycle, vehicle and servicing
parkingd. Provision of public open space, amenity and play space and landscapinge. New pedestrian, vehicle and cycle
accesses and internal routes, and associated highways works.

Comments Made By
Name: Mr. lan Bright

Address: 6 Westwood Gardens Barnes London SW13 OLB
Comments

Type of comment: Support the proposal

Comment: The plans for this site have been discussed for many years at a time that an acute housing shortage continues
to affect London. Previous requests to the developer to reduce the density of the development have, in my opinion, been
addressed as much as possible. Given the urgent need for dwelling construction in London and its surounding areas, it is
time to accept the proposed development for the good of future generations, so that they will have the opportunity to live
in the area.



